
From: Valerie Lanza [mailto:valerie@immarbe.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 08, 2009 1:46 AM 
To: 'Andrew Wright' 
Cc: Andrew Wright; andrewr@mail.fm; Glenn Jano; 'Glenn Jano - FM'; 'WCPFC' 
Subject: MANAGEMENT PLAN FOR USE OF FADS 
 
  
  

 
INTERNATIONAL MERCHANT MARINE REGISTRY OF BELIZE 

"IMMARBE" 
Marina Towers, Suite 204, Newtown Barracks 

Belize City, Belize 
tel:501-223-5026/223-5031 
fax:501-223-5070/223-5048 

email: immarbe@btl.net 
  

 
Dear Andrew, 
  
By this means, and in accordance with CMM 2008-01 para.23 we wish to advise that none of 
our fishing vessels licensed to operate in the WCPFC Convention area utilizes Fish Aggregating 
Devices (FADs) on their vessels. 
  
Your kind acknowledgement of receipt of this message would be greatly appreciated. 
  
Regards, 

Valerie Savery 
Fishing Vessels Manager 
IMMARBE- Belize  
tel: 501-22-35026/35031/35047 
fax:501-22-35070/35048 
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